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9 SC6 On Friday 15" June we
(o) will be having a
2 collection from
Bag2School.
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We have attached
information to this
newsletter to explain who the company are
and how Bag2School works.

During collective worship this week the
children watched a short DVD about the
recycling process and discussed how we can
help the environment by reducing, reusing
and recycling waste. More information can be
found at The Bag2School website:
http://uk.bag2aschool.com/

Your child will bring home a Bag2School bag
to fill and return by 9am on Friday 15™ June to
help reduce waste and raise funds for
playground equipment for the children. Whilst
the 15" June seems a long way away we
thought it would give you a chance to slowly
sort through cupboards and drawers over the
coming weeks and half term break for a really
great collection!

Carne Class

plea

Miss Higginson
would love to
have small junk
modelling
materials and
fabrics for the children to use in creative play
and after school club.
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If you have items you are willing to bring in to
school please hand them in at the school
reception or to a member of the Carne class
team.

Beach trip & litter pick
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Your child should have brought a letter home
this week about a whole school trip to Carne
beach on Friday 25" May. If you haven’t
already, please return the consent form as
soon as possible. Or ask Mrs Allan in the
office if you need a letter.

Attendance
Our attendance for last week was 94.75%

Carne class 97.06%
Pendower class 97.89%
Kiberick class 89.55%

The expected average percentage attendance
for a child is 96%.

Well done Pendower
you are our attendance
heroes this week!



http://uk.bag2school.com/

Summer term
dates for your diary

Thursday 10" May - First Access recorders
lessons with Mrs Green Year 1. (9weeks)
Monday 14" May - KS2 SATSs testing week begins
Thursday 17t May - Royal Wedding/School
census day special menu.

Friday 18™ May - Open the Book in collective
worship

Friday 18™ May - Royal Wedding celebrations -
wear your wedding guest outfits to schooll!
Wednesday 23" May - Caterlink workshop
(Kiberick and Carne) bread making and healthy
food assembly.

Thursday 24™ May - Veryan Cross Country
(individual letters sent home)

Friday 25" May - Whole school beach trip
Friday 25" May - Last day of term

Monday 11" June - New term begins

Friday 15™ June - Bag2School collection gam
Friday 15™ June - Open the Book in collective
worship

Tuesday 19™ June - Year 5 Roseland Academy
transition day visit ((letters to come home)
Wednesday 20™ June - Year 6 sailing at Percuil
begins (letters to come home)

Friday 22" June - Provisional Sports Day date
(Veryan Sports and Social Club)

Monday 25%" June - Back up Sports Day date
(Veryan Sports and Social Club)

Thursday 12™ July - Summer production ‘Alice the
musical’

Friday 13™ July - Summer production ‘Alice the
musical’

Tuesday 24™ July - Last day of term. 3:15pm finish

There are a number of items in the lost
property box that have remained unclaimed
all term. Please check the box for anything
that belongs to your child/children. If
anything remains on 25" May these items will
be recycled.

Our student of the week for:
Kiberick class - Toby Williams
Pendower class - Charlie Green
Carne class - Andres Trounce

Census Day and Royal Wedding

Celebrations
To celebrate the marriage of Prince

decorations they think might be useful,
these would be gratefully received!

Veryan Sports News

Sports Awards
This week’s sports award goes to Ellie Kendall
for her great football skills during after school
club. Well done Ellie!

Veryan Cross Country

Good luck to the 14 children going to the
Veryan Cross Country on Thursday 14" May.
Spectators are welcome to come and cheer
our team along; The first races begin at 1pm.
Please note: Parking will be limited due to the
number of other schools involved, so we
recommend parking at home/school and
walking to the Sports and Social Club.

Please ensure your child has a PE kit in
school all week. Thank you



